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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At last, the Summer term has arrived! The next few months will see the children working very 
hard as they prepare for various tests and their next step in their education; going up a year 
or transferring to Secondary School. It will be very important for children to getting enough 
sleep so they continue to have enough energy to work hard and play well. Fortunately, at the 
end of this half term we have our ‘Well Being Week’ planned, focusing on how to look after 
ourselves.  
I must inform you that Mrs Barber needs to look after herself,  is rather unwell and will not be 
in school for the next few weeks. Mrs Fox is available to speak to every day except 
Thursdays. A big thank you to Miss Sanders  who will be making sure the telephone is 
answered and the gates are opened in order to support Mrs Fox in the Office.  
We do appreciate all of our parent volunteers and I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank all the parents who help run FOSA, assist with trips, coffee mornings and work in 
class. You provide invaluable support! 
Maybe now is the moment to mention the Summer Fair. We will be making collections for the 
Summer Fair starting with a ‘Bottle Collection’ next Friday. We will of course be needing 
lots of help with the summer fair. 
We are also looking for support with a lunchtime club. We 
have not been able to run this club as we need a dad to help 
run it. Please let us know if you can help for half an hour a 
week. 
 

Finally, some excellent news. We will be visited by pirates 
next Thursday and we will be staging a play for Reception – 
Year 3 entitled ‘Treasure Island’. 
“Shiver me timbers!!” 
 

 

Lisa Meyer 
Head Teacher 
 

Term Dates for 2016—2017 
You can view our term dates on our website or collect a copy 

from the office. 

 

Play 

‘Treasure Island’ 

For Reception – Year 3 

£1 per child 



 
April 2016 
Tues 26th  Year 1 parent meeting—focus on phonics screening 
Thurs 28th   Parent coffee morning—focus on Healthy eating 
   Treasure Island theatre production at Sunnyfields 
   Count On Us Primary Maths Challenge 
Fri 29th  Year 3 visit the Science Museum 
May 2016 
Mon 2nd  May Bank Holiday—School is closed 
Thurs 5th  School closed for Polling day— Year 6 attend until 12.00 
Mon 9th  Key Stage 2 SATS Week 
Tues 17th  Year 6 visit the Tower of London 
Fri 20th  Sunnyfields hosts Music Festival Cluster Rehearsal 
Mon 23

rd
  Bikeability at Sunnyfields for 3 days 

   Well Being Week 
Wed 25th  Met Police Schools Unit visit Yrs 1, 2 and 3 
Thurs 26th  Met Police Schools Unit visit Yrs 4, 5 and 6 
Fri 27th  Summer Fayre 
   Break up for half term holiday at 3.25pm 
June 2016 
Mon 6th  Return to school at 8.45am 
Tues 7th  eSafety Day 
Thurs 9th  Parent meeting—focus on Writing 
Fri 10th  Queen Elizabeth II's 90th birthday celebrations   
Wed 15th   Barnet Music Festival at the artsDepot 
Fri 17

th
  Year 6 Citizenship workshop at Canada Villa  

Thurs 23rd  School closed for Polling Day 
July 2016 
Thurs 7th  Barnet Year 7 Induction Day 
Wed 13th  Year 2 visit the Roald Dahl Museum 
Fri 22nd  Break up for Summer Holidays at 1.00pm 
Sep 2016 
Wed 7th  Years 1 to 6 return to school at 8.45am 
   Reception and Nursery start dates tbc 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Repeating lessons and events  
  
Tuesday morning  
Brass—Trumpet, Tenor Horn and 
Trombone lessons 
Tuesday afternoon 
Parent scrapbook support 3.00pm 
Clarinet lessons 
Football squad train until 4.30pm 
Wednesday afternoon 
Parent Beginners English in the 
hub at 2.20pm until 3.15pm 
Thursday morning  
Piano lessons 
Friday afternoon  
Classes 3 and 4 have swimming 

PE Kits 
Don’t forget to bring 
your PE Kits back to 

school after the holiday!  
Thank you 

MUSIC 
Don’t forget to send in your 

music medal payments. 

Please be sure to keep 
your school meal 

payments up to date on 
ParentPay. 
Thank you. 

Foundation Sport  
After School Clubs 

Please make sure that you have 
paid on line for clubs where 

appropriate. 

Parents are invited to the  
following Friday 

assemblies  
at 8.50am: 

22nd April—Ash Class 5 
29th April—Beech Class 4 
6th May—Birch Class 3 
20th May— Maple Class 1  


